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OF DELAWARE VALLEY
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Mark your calendar

AGTS is coming to Wayne Elementary

School March 24 through March 31, 2023.
We will be visiting all grades and all
classes during regularly scheduled art
specials.

Be part of the fun
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Parents and guardians of the WES
community can volunteer for this PTO
sponsored Cultural Arts event. See
AGTS in action, visit your child’s art
class and support the program by being
an AGTS classroom helper. Volunteer
Clearances required to participate.

Be ready to help

Be classroom-ready. Join members of the
Radnor Chapter together with parents from our
partner schools for our Presenter Training
Winter Workshop Wed., Feb. 8 at 10 A.M. at
the Radnor Memorial Library Winsor Room.
Register here

For more information, contact your WES AGTS PTO liaison Toby Ranck at WaynePTO19087@gmail.com

Art Goes to School (AGTS) is a volunteer 510(c)(3) non-profit organization serving schools and communities in the Delaware Valley.
For more information on the Radnor Chapter email Lucy Madden, Radnor Chapter Chair, at radnor.agts@gmail.com




